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Present Simple

Past Simple

Future Simple

Present 

Continuous

Past Continuous

Future 

Continuous

don’t / doesn’t



I don't play the 
piano.

She doesn't speak 
German.

didn’t



They didn't go to the 
cinema yesterday.

won’t 



It won't rain tomorrow.

am not /isn’t /aren’t



I am not sitting in a 
cafe.

He isn't reading a 
magazine.

They aren't talking on 
the phone.

wasn’t /weren’t



She wasn't painting 
the whole evening.

We weren't watching a 
movie when you called.

won’t be



He won't be working 
all morning.

do /does



Do you play the 
piano?

Does she speak 
German?
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did



Did they go to the 
cinema yesterday?

will



Will it rain tomorrow?

am /is /are



Am I sitting in a cafe?

Is he reading a 
magazine?

Are they talking on the 
phone?

was /were



Was she painting the 
whole evening?

Were we watching a 
movie when you 
called?

will be



Will he be working all 
morning?

will



It will rain tomorrow.

am /is /are



I am sitting in a cafe.

He is reading a 
magazine.

They are talking on the 
phone.

was /were



She was painting the 
whole evening.

We were watching a 
movie when you called.

will be



He will be working all 
morning.
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Present Perfect

Past Perfect

Future Perfect

Present Perfect

Continuous

Past Perfect 

Continuous

Future Perfect

Continuous

haven’t / hasn’t



We haven't been to 
Canada.

The snow hasn't 
stopped.

hadn’t



They hadn't fixed the 
car before the holidays.

had



They had fixed the car 
before the holidays.

won’t have



I won't have graduated 
from University before I 
turn 18.

haven’t / hasn’t been



The cat hasn't been 
sleeping al this time.

The boys haven't been 
playing video games all 
afternoon.

hadn’t been



She hadn't been 
learning Italian for 3 
years before she 
moved to Italy.

won’t have been



I won't have been 
working for five hours 
by seven o'clock.

have / has



Have they been to 
Canada?

Has the snow 
stopped?

Таблица вспомогательных глаголов (продолжение) 

Englishweb.ru

had



Had they fixed the car 
before the holidays?

will have



Will you have graduated 
from University before 
you turn 18?

have / has been



Has the cat been 
sleeping all this time?

Have the boys been 
playing video games all 
afternoon?

had been



Had she been learning 
Italian for 3 years 
before she moved to 
Italy?

will have been



Will you have been 
working for five hours 
by seven o'clock?

will have



I will have graduated 
from University before 
I turn 18.

have / has



We have been to 
Canada once.

The snow has 
stopped.

have / has been



The cat has been 
sleeping all this time.

The boys have been 
playing video games all 
afternoon.

had been



She had been learning 
Italian for 3 years 
before she moved to 
Italy.

will have been



I will have been 
working for five hours 
by seven o'clock.
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